Catholic Multi Academy Company

g Our Lady and All Saints

ADVERTISEMENT

The Board of Governors of St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School, with support of Our Lady and All Saints Catholic Multi Academy
Company (“the MAC”), are now seeking to appoint to the role of Lunch Time Supervisor, to join our proud and successful school.
The start date for this position is 28" February 2022 (or sooner if possible).

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School is a thriving, two form entry school. As a Catholic school, Christ is firmly at the centre of all
that we do and we pride ourselves on the positive ethos we create which is embedded through our mission statement:

‘We strive to follow Christ’s example, by always doing our best’
Ofsted say:

You communicate your expectations effectively and have built a committed team of staff who share your vision and ambition for
pupils.

Pupils have well-developed attitudes to learning and enjoy coming to school.

Behaviour is good.

Relationships are highly positive.

The school's Christian values are deeply embedded in the culture of the school and acted out on a daily basis by staff and pupils
alike.

Pupils are extremely knowledgeable about internet and mobile phone safety. They say they feel safe at school.

Leaders, staff and governors demonstrate a strong commitment to keeping pupils safe.’'

The Our Lady and All Saints Catholic Multi Academy Company comprises of 12 primary schools and 1 secondary school within the
Solihull, Birmingham and Warwickshire areas with schools that converted to the MAC on 1 April 2021. The location of the post is
based at St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School, Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY

The successful candidate will be an adaptable enthusiastic and motivated Lunch Time Supervisor to be part of our dedicated
team.

It is important that you be committed to creating enjoyable experiences for the children. Experience of working in school would
be advantageous. Candidates must be prepared to work across key stages to meet the needs of the school. You will need to be
confident working with groups of children and being a team player is essential. We wish to hear from you if you have these
qualities

Our successful candidate will receive:
e A competitive salary

e A unique exciting career opportunity to be working in a successful school who is now part of an evolving and growing
MAC which is committed to staff development and career progression.

Closing date: Friday 4" February at 12pm
Interviews: Thursday 10" February 2022

To find out more and to receive a candidate pack of information, including application form, please contact: Mrs C Harrison C/O
The school office 0121-675-3319

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare and safety of children and young people and expect all staff and
volunteers to share this commitment. Offer of a position is subject to receiving satisfactory references and enhanced DBS
clearance.

Please note we do not accept CV's. Please send completed application forms via email or bring them into the school office:
enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
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